
Completion works and preparations continue with the South Hedland Aquatic 
Centre and Marquee Park facilities.
The Town is committed to providing facilities which not only meet standards 
for opening day, but for the life of the facility. This means ensuring Marquee 
Park and South Hedland Aquatic Centre can withstand all the challenges the 
Pilbara environment poses, such as cyclones, heavy rainfall, high usage, high 
temperatures and dust.
The facilities will open when the Town is confident that we can provide facilities 
that the community can safely enjoy over the long-term.
Our goal is to deliver two exceptional projects which the community and our 
funding partners can be proud of.

Marquee Park, South Hedland

South Hedland Aquatic Centre Redevelopment

•	 A statutory water sample was taken today and another one is scheduled to take 
place later this week.

•	 Results from the statutory water samples will be received by the Town next 
week.

•	 The opening of the South Hedland Aquatic Centre will be subject to statutory 
water sample results meeting health standards and approvals.

•	 Residents are reminded to refrain from entering Marquee Park as 
commissioning is still being undertaken.

•	 Repair works to the water-play area will commence this week, any trespassing 
could delay the process or pose potential health and safety risks.

•	 Statutory water sampling will be undertaken next week.
•	 Concrete works are continuing including improved pathway connectivity and 

installation of signs.
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